
 

SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Road Closure Prince Street, Cradley Heath    

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on the 31st July 2025 a 
temporary bay suspension will be in place at Prince Street, Tipton for bays to the west 
of the carriageway between the junction of High Street and Pennant Road (access to 
any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety permits). 
 

The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be completed by 
08/08/2025 effective from 30/07/2025 (24hrs). 
 
Purpose – To facilitate access for a drainage connections by Bridge Construction Ltd. 
 
For more information, please contact Richard Lewis of Bridge Construction Ltd on 
07960 193277. 
 


